Emily Dance

From: Kelly Lush

Sent: February 22, 2022 9:09 AM

To: Emily Dance

Subject: FW: Vaccine Policy for Huron Kinloss

Kelly Lush, B.A., AMP Deputy Clerk Township of Huron-Kinloss 519.395.3735



Did you know we have a new mobile app? Huron-Kinloss Connects is available in the Google Play and Apple App stores. Check out our <u>promotional video</u> on Youtube and download the app today!

Visit our new community engagement website www.haveyoursayhk.ca

From: Sandy Hill

Sent: February-21-22 9:33 PM

To: Kelly Lush <klush@huronkinloss.com>
Subject: Vaccine Policy for Huron Kinloss

Dear Councilor Lillian Abbott,

We understand that there is an up coming vote by council on the current Vaccination Policy for new hires in the municipality.

As your constituents we are asking that you vote for ending the current Vaccination Policy for all current and future employees.

The science has proven that being vaccinated does not stop the spread of Covid. Being vaccinated or not an individual can still be infected with Covid. Being vaccinated or not an individual can still spread Covid. Therefore having a policy that an employee has to be vaccinated to keep their job or to be hired is just not warranted. It is a personal choice to have a vaccine of any kind and a persons vaccine status should not impact their employment or eligibility for employment.

Thank you,

Ron & Sandy Hill

Sent from $\underline{\text{Mail}}$ for Windows